
Reminders  -  Week Commencing 11th November 2019 

 

Sunday, 10th November  -  Village Remembrance at St Giles Church at 10am, all children and  

                                       families invited. Year 2 will be laying a wreath as part of the  

                                       service. Children who are not at the Service are invited to join  

                                       the parade from the Church at 10.30am or on the Green at  

                                       10.50am. 

 

Monday, 11th November  -  10.55am, Everyone is invited to join the School on the Village 

                                       Green for Remembrance. 

 

           No after School football training for girls due to the selected  

                                       boys playing in a Match. 

 

Friday, 15th November     -  The School Council’s Request for Children in Need:- 

1) Bright Colour Dress Down. Children may come dressed as 

their Times Table Rock Star character. 

 

2) After School Cake Sale. All cake donations would be greatly  

                                             appreciated. Please drop these into the School Office on the  

                                             morning. Thank you. 

 

 

Learning Contributions 

Thank you to all parents who have made a learning contribution (£5 per half term per child).  

These funds have been used for extra curricular activities and some exciting visitors to the 

School such as The History Man and Talons (who brought in a wonderful selection of live 

animals). We would like to be able to continue to offer these opportunities to the children so 

if you have not yet had time to action this, please could you send your contribution into the 

School Office. Many thanks for your support.    

 

Book Fair 

We would like to thank everyone who attended the recent Book Fair. We have raised £500 

commission to spend on books for our class rooms and the School Library. 

 

Book Stall 

Thank you very much to everyone who has donated books for the Christmas Market Second 

Hand Book Stall.  We now have plenty of books for the stall and do not need any more 

donations. We look forward to seeing everyone at the Christmas Market on 30th November. 

  

 


